


Northwest Connecticut Steve Blass Little League

2023 Spring Registration is now open

Please register on our NEW website: http://leagues.bluesombrero.com/nwctsbll


Open to boys and girls ages 4-15 
from Region 1 and Norfolk


Registration ends March 6, 2023



If you have any questions please contact league president Bob Foley at nwctll.pres@gmail.com or blfoley10@gmail.com
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